
Winter Greetings from the Sports Team! 

Dear , 

As the winter season approaches, we at the want to take a moment to extend our warmest 

greetings to you. We hope this letter finds you in great spirits and enjoying the festive season. 

Looking back at the year, we have achieved remarkable milestones, and we couldn't have done it 

without the support of our incredible alumni community. Your contributions and encouragement 

have played an essential role in our success. 

As we prepare for the upcoming season, we invite you to join us in celebrating our achievements 

and looking forward to new challenges. We would love to hear from you and see how you've 

been since graduation! 

Wishing you a wonderful winter filled with joy, warmth, and memorable moments. Happy 

holidays! 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Sports Team 


